
 

Foundation Stage Newsletter (2) November 2017 

Class 1 and 2 

Welcome back to Term 2! We 

are looking forward to a very 

busy term and the exciting 

build up to Christmas! 

If you have any questions over 

the next few weeks please 

come and chat to any of the 

team. 

Phonics 

By the end of the third week 

we will have introduced all 31 

initial sounds. 

So over the next few weeks we 

will be spending lots of time 

using our sounds to word build. 

Please use your fans at home to 

make words eg hat, chin, web, 

ship 

Nativity Play 2017 

Follow the Star 

Wednesday 6th December 

2pm 

We will be sending home letters 

about costumes very soon! 

 

Our topics 

This term we will be 

covering the topics of Night 

and Day, Space and of 

course Christmas! 

Please keep a look out in the 

windows for what we will be 

doing and anything you could 

send in from home to help! 

 

Thursday 9th November 

Pyjama Day- children can 

wear their favourite pj’s to 

school and can bring their 

favourite bedtime book. 

Dressing gowns optional. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading workshop! 

Thank you to everyone 

who attended the 

reading workshop- we 

hope you found it useful. 

We will be holding a 

maths workshop on  

Tuesday 14th 

November 

 

Maths 

We will be introducing 

addition to the children 

this term and writing 

simple sums. 

Please use all real life 

situations to help your 

child. Eg You have 3 

grapes. If I give you 2 

more- how many will you 

have? 

Activity bags 

On Fridays we will be sending 

home activity bags with 3 

children from each class. 

These will be fun games for 

you to play with your child over 

the weekend and return on 

Monday. Look out for a bag 

soon. 

Thank you for your support. The Foundation Stage Team 

The Foundation Stage Team 

Wow news! 

Please do not forget to send in 

your wow notes- we love 

hearing about your child’s 

achievements at home! 

 
Christmas craft workshop 

Wednesday 13th December 

More details to follow  

Save the date… 
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